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Bepabtic of the Philippines

Depantment of Education
Region VII — Central Visayas
Schools Division of CEBU PROVINCE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
March 19, 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. [ . S. 2024

WINS: WATER FOR PROSPERITY AND PEACE A MONTH LONG CELEBRATION OF
WORLD WATER DAY 2024 IN PARTNERSHIP WITH PHILIPPINE RED CROSS

TO : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, CID, and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisor
School Health Section Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. WinS or WASH in School is an OKD Program that deals with hygiene, sanitation and
water availability in school. This year World Water Day celebration with theme “Water
for Prosperity and Peace” will be celebrated in partnership with Philippine Red Cross
WASH Development and Readiness Project.

2. In this regard, this office disseminates the attached communication letter from
Philippine Red Cross. Please see attached enclosure for the schedule.
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February 26, 2024

Rochel G. Gamali

WINS Coordinator, Focal Person
Department of Education

Cebu Province Division

Subject: Water for Prosperity and Peace: Join the Philippine Red Cross for a Month-Long
Celebration of World Water Day 2024!

Dear Maam Gamali,

On behalf of the Philippine Red Cross (PRC), we cordially welcome you to join us in commemorating
World Water Day 2024, themed "Water for Prosperity and Peace”. This year, in collaboration with
the WASH Development and Readiness Project, we will host a month-long program of engaging
activities and initiatives aimed at raising awareness about the importance of water, promoting
responsible water use, and fostering collaboration for a more sustainable future.

Mark your calendars! World Water Day is technically on March 22nd, however our celebrations will
begin on March 04, 2024 and run uftil March 25, 2024. Throughout the month, we will provide a range
of program for schools and communities across the Philippines.

As you are aware, water is vital for life, wealth, and peace. However, millions of Filipinos continue to
lack access to clean water and sanitation. Participating in our World Water Day activities allows you
to help:

s Raise awareness of the water situation and its effects on communities.

e Encourage individuals and families to follow water-saving methods.

e Encourage collaboration between schools, communities, and organizations to address water
issues.

e Help create a more sustainable future for the community.

Register your school or community by contacting Ms. Mary E. Graver at +63 999 949 2543 or
( ) .11, Spread the word! Invite your students, families, and neighbors to join our
celebrations. Together, we can make a difference and ensure that everyone has access to this vital resource.

Let's work towards a future where water brings prosperity and peace to all Filipinos.

We look forward to celebrating World Water Day with you!

Sincerely,

Ame G. De Jesus

Administrator- Cebu Chapter
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